
REVISED
ACTION SHEET

SITE REVIEW TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING

2:00 PM FEBRUARY 9, 2016
 Reconvened from February2 , 2016

EILEEN DONDERO FOLEY COUNCIL CHAMBERS
MUNICIPAL COMPLEX, 1 JUNKINS AVENUE

PORTSMOUTH, NEW HAMPSHIRE

MEMBERS PRESENT: Rick Taintor, Chairman, Planning Director; Peter Britz, Environmental
Planner; Juliet Walker, Transportation Planner; Raymond Pezzullo,
Assistant City Engineer; David Desfosses, Engineering Technician; Eric
Eby, Parking & Transportation Engineer; Patrick Howe, Portsmouth Fire
Department;

II. NEW BUSINESS

A. The application of 2422 Lafayette Road Associates, LLC, Owner, for property located at
2454 Lafayette Road (Southgate Plaza), requesting Site Plan Approval for the partial demolition of
two existing retail buildings, the construction of a proposed 4-story, 94-unit residential building with a
footprint of 28,700 ± s.f. and gross floor area of 112,550 ± s.f., the construction of a 1-story 2,000 +
s.f. restaurant and a 1-story 5,920 + s.f. retail building, and reconfiguration of the existing parking area,
with related paving, lighting, utilities, landscaping, drainage and associated site improvements.  Said
property is shown on Assessor Map 273 as Lot 3 and lies within the Gateway (G) District.

Voted to postpone Site Plan Review to the next regularly scheduled TAC meeting on March 1, 2016.

````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````
B. The application of Scott Mitchell, Owner, for property located at 2839 Lafayette Road and
abutting vacant lot, requesting Site Plan Approval for the demolition of two existing buildings and
the construction of a proposed 70’ x 46’ bank building with drive-thru, with a footprint of 3,038 ± s.f.
and gross floor area of 3,838 ± s.f., with related paving, lighting, utilities, landscaping, drainage and
associated site improvements.  Said properties are shown on Assessor Map 286 as Lots 178 & 19 and
lie within the Gateway (G) District.

Voted to postpone Site Plan Review indefinitely, to allow the applicant to file a Conditional Use
Permit Application and receive a favorable recommendation from the Conservation Commission.
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III. ADJOURNMENT was had at approximately 4:20 pm.
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Respectfully submitted,

Jane M. Shouse
Acting Secretary


